
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Alice in Wonderland Trip 
 
Here are the final arrangements for the trip to Alice in Wonderland at the New Vic Theatre in Stoke.  
 
Friday 20th January: 7B, 7C, 7L, 7R 
Friday 27th January: 7E, 7N, 7U, 7S 
 

• Students should meet in the school refectory at 8.30am on the day of their trip and they will be  
registered in there. 

• School uniform must be worn. 

• Students should bring a packed lunch. We have arranged for somewhere to eat this after the  
performance.  

• Students must not eat food on the bus. 

• Students do not need to take any money but can take some if they want to buy an ice cream etc.  
They should not need more than £5. 

• Students who need an inhaler or other medication, must bring it with them. 

• There is no need to take a mobile phone but if students have one, it is entirely their own 
responsibility and it must be switched off during the performance. 

• We will return during period 4. Students will go to their period 5 lesson as usual. They will need  
        to bring any equipment and books needed for that lesson. School bags can be 

left on the coach, but they will need to take their lunch bags into the theatre. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
T. March 
Deputy Head of English Faculty 
 

 
 


